

## SCHOOL OF ADULT AND CONTINUING EDUCATION

11300 NE Second Avenue Miami Shores, FL 33161-6695 **phone** 305-899-3300 **toll free** 800-756-6000, ext. 3300 **fax** 305-899-3346 www.barry.edu/ace

December 14, 2009

Emanuele Viscuso, President The Sicilian Film Festival 8300 Hawthorne Avenue Miami Beach, FL 33141

Dear Mr. Viscuso:

On behalf of The Fifty Plus Program at Barry University, I write to thank you and The Sicilian Film Festival for collaborating with us on upcoming programs in our 50+ Film Festival. We are quite honored to have you on board as a Lecturer of the University, and very proud of our partnership with The Sicilian Film Festival in this and future programs.

You are clearly and unquestionably one of the most inherently intelligent professionals that I have encountered here in Florida, as exemplified by your many numerous accomplishments and accolades in the City of Miami Beach. The Sicilian Film Festival is a very creative, highly-respected and important cultural endeavor in the United States in broadening our understanding of Sicilian culture through film, and breaking through cultural stereotypes.

We look forward to our continued collaboration in programming as we explore new, entrepreneurial approaches towards the enhancement of the University as a world-renowned institution of higher learning. Thanks again for sharing your time, talent and vision.

Sincerely,

Tiffany A. Pagana, M.B.A.

Director, The Fifty Plus Program